
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Please join the Children of the Republic of 

Texas, Daughters of the Republic of Texas and 

The Sons of the Republic of Texas on October 

22, 2023 at the Pioneer Memorial Log House 

(owned by the San Jacinto Chapter, DRT). 
 

The event will be from 2:00p.m. – 5:00p.m. and 

the location is 1510 Cambridge, Houston, Texas. 

Complimentary parking will be available in 

the Log House parking lot or Ben Taub 

Hospital Parking Garage. 
 

There will be a Flag Retirement Ceremony, 

Rolling Thunder, Texas Music, Re-enactors, the 

Texas Navy Ship’s Store and a Chili Cook-off.  

In addition, we will have Texas themed coloring 

pages, Land Grants and children’s games from 

the 1830’s.  There will also be a Silent Auction 

with all proceeds benefitting the Pioneer 

Memorial Log House and the SRT Scholarship 

Fund. 
 

Admission will be $10.00 per person and $5.00 

per child (3-16).  Price includes chili, soft drink, 

chips and dessert.  Please note that we are 

unable to accommodate any animals during this 

event. 
 

Please feel free to come in period dress or your 

favorite Texana as we continue our mission to: 

 
 

 

perpetuate the memory and spirit of the men and women who achieved and maintained the 

Independence of Texas. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

October 2023 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Texas Army saluting during the 

Flag Retirement Ceremony. 

Lone Star Volunteers 
 

Mike Wilson, Todd Homman, Marshall 

Brown, Fred Mead and John Homman. 

 

 

 

Admiral Jerry Patterson and 

Admiral David Wetzel, President, 

Texas Navy Association will be there 

with the Texas Navy Ships Store. 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

by; 

Email 

Phone: (979) 245-6644 
Fax: (979) 244-3819 

Or regular Mail: 

1717 8th Street 
Bay City, Texas 77414 

 

 

There will be a Silent Auction to benefit the 

Pioneer Memorial Log House and the SRT 

Scholarship Fund.  If you would like to donate 

an item, please contact Debra Grigsby at 

dgrig1@comcast.net or send in the attached 

Registration Form.  Items that usually work 

well include any type of Texana and tickets to 

sporting events, rodeo or other events.   
 

All items must be received by October 17, 

2023 in order for donors to be listed in the 

Program. 
 

The Log House was built by the San Jacinto 

Chapter in 1936 in honor of the Texas 

Centennial and our pioneer ancestors.  Today, 

the Log House provides schoolchildren and 

other visitors with a glimpse of pioneer life in 

early Texas and is available for tours. The Log 

House is available for rental to historical 

groups for a nominal fee. 
 

The SRT Scholarship Fund is a Texas History 

Essay Contest sponsored by The Sons of the 

Republic of Texas for graduating High School 

Seniors.  The Awards are presented annually at 

the San Jacinto Celebration at the Battleground. 

 

Donated by the Texas 
Navy Association 

This PRINT, from original Watercolor 
painting, depicts Marines of the Republic of 
Texas landing on a deserted Mexican beach 
in the 1840's. Sailors of the Texas Navy from 
its flagship, the Austin, in background.  

The Landing Party 
By  

Bruce Marshall 
 

 

  

The Alamo – Print is Framed Republic of Texas Print - Framed 
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